
WESTMINSTER CITY COUNCIL 
 
STATEMENT OF DECISION 
 
 
SUBJECT:   CYCLE SUPERHIGHWAY 11 (CS11) - RESPONSE TO PETITION 

(DANIEL HOWARD) 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Cabinet Member for Sustainability and Parking has 
made the following executive decision on the above mentioned subject for the reasons 
set out below. 
 
Summary of Decision 
 
1. That the Cabinet Member for Sustainability and Parking notes the receipt of the 

petition. 
  
2. That the Cabinet Member for Sustainability and Parking notes that responses 

have been provided to the issues raised in the petition. Any residual concerns 
will be taken into consideration, while TfL develop the next stages of the 
proposed design. 

 
3. That the petitioners and the Cabinet Member for Sustainability and Parking are 

advised of the actions to be taken in respect of this matter.  
 
 
Reasons for Decision 
 
To respond to various issues raised in the petition presented by Councillor Lindsey Hall 
to the Full Council meeting on 27 April 2016 and address particular issues by providing 
detailed reasoning and analysis. 
 
 
Charlie Parker, Chief Executive, 
Westminster City Hall, 
64 Victoria Street 
LONDON  SW1E 6QP 
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